
Lockington, Elliott (SPAC/PSPC)

From: Elizabeth Lindsay <Elizabeth.Lindsay@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca>
Sent: May 22, 2020 8:55 PM
To: Murdock, Kelly (SPAC/PSPC)
Cc: Lord, David (Ext.); fitz-morris, James (SPAC/PSPC); Jody Wood
Subject: Re: Supply hub

Sounds good. Will aim to get you a draft on Sunday and will definitely keep James looped in!

Enjoy the weekend!

Sent from my iPhone

> On May 22, 2020, at 8:43 PM, Murdock, Kelly (SPAC/PSPC) <kelly.murdock@canada.ca> wrote:
>
> Hey Elizabeth,
>
> Thanks so much for the touch base. Really appreciate you reaching out proactively.
>
> Happy to iterate on even very draft versions of things, but based on your proactive approach, I think it’s in good hands
on the PS side!
>
> Depending on how advanced things are on Sunday, perhaps we could do a quick touch-base via David or perhaps you
could send over what you have so far?
>
> Looping in James from my side. Can we include him on everything re: supply hub going forward?
>
> KM
>
> Sent from my iPhone
>
>> On May 22, 2020, at 6:22 PM, Elizabeth Lindsay <Elizabeth.Lindsay@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca> wrote:
>>
>> Hi Kelly,
>>
>> I’m the DG of Communications and working on getting the Supply Hub up and running. Just wanted to quickly touch
base with you to let you know that work is progressing based on the deck that was presented earlier this week. We’ll
have an approach and a mock up ready for discussion/input on Monday. Feel free to connect with me if you want to
chat ahead of the briefing.
>>
>> Thanks,
>> Elizabeth
>> 613-266-7417
>>
>> Sent from my iPhone
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